
	
	

	
	
October	10,	2016	
	
To	Whom	It	May	Concern:	
	
I	have	known	Brycen	Davis	since	I	arrived	at	the	school	in	fall	of	2015.		It	soon	became	clear	
that	he	was	one	of	those	key	people	that	you	turn	to	when	you	have	questions	or	are	
looking	for	fresh	ideas.		Brycen	sees	problems	as	opportunities	and	can	quickly	envision	
different	ways	to	tackle	any	issue.		He	spends	endless	hours	beyond	the	school	day	analyzing	
and	developing	solutions	for	both	IT	and	non-IT	related	matters.			
	
Brycen	supports	our	school	as	a	member	of	the	faculty	council,	coach	and	in	IT	leadership.		
Outside	of	the	school	he	has	helped	create	local	networks	to	bring	together	IT	educators	
across	Istanbul,	and	in	the	CEESA	region	he	has	helped	to	organize	job-alike	sessions.		His	
boundless	energy	has	led	him	to	create	an	extensive	network	of	collegial	relationships	both	
in	and	outside	of	the	school.			
	
Since	I	arrived	I	have	been	Brycen’s	direct	supervisor.		Before	entering	school	administration,	
I	worked	for	10	years	as	an	IT	teacher	and	Director	of	IT.		Brycen	is	knowledgeable	of	both	
the	impact	of	IT	in	the	classroom	and	the	tools	and	resources	needed	on	the	back-end	to	
create	a	seamless	experience	for	users.		He	coaches	our	teachers	one-on-one	as	well	as	
leading	group	training	sessions.		He	also	helps	to	supervise	our	tech	support	and	works	with	
our	network	manager	to	make	sure	our	policies	and	resources	are	adequate	for	the	needs	of	
our	students,	staff	and	support	staff.			
	
I	wish	Brycen	luck	in	the	future	and	any	school	that	employs	him	will	be	fortunate.		His	time	
here	at	IICS	has	been	productive	and	his	energy	will	be	missed.		Please	do	not	hesitate	to	
contact	me	if	you	would	like	more	information	on	Brycen’s	skills	or	what	he	might	be	able	to	
bring	to	your	school.			
	
Sincerely,			
	

	
	
Tracy	Arnold	
Istanbul	International	Community	School	
Secondary	School	Vice-Principal	
tarnold@iics.k12.tr	
Cell:		+90-532-791-5507	
	


